
Apply by May 1st online at: 

northeastern.edu/advance/recruitment/

Accepted participants will be notified by May 16th and directed to the 
registration site where they will pay a fee of $50 by June 1st to 

confirm their participation.

New England Future Faculty Workshop
For Underrepresented Groups* in 

STEM Fields
July 10, 2018

The Future Faculty Workshop is a one-day conference held at 
Northeastern University for postdocs and advanced graduate 

students interested in faculty careers. 

• Finding your institutional fit
• Making your CV stand out
• Interviewing skills
• Crafting a research statement

• Negotiating the job offer
• Creating a quick-start plan
• Honing time management skills
• Networking

*Per NSF, underrepresented groups in STEM consists of three racial or ethnic minority groups (Black, Hispanic, and American 

Indian or Alaska Native), as well as women and persons with disabilities, whose representation in STEM education or employment 

is smaller than their representation in the U.S. population.

Topics Include:

Sponsors include: 

http://www.northeastern.edu/advance/recruitment/

